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June Birthdays 

 

We would like to wish a 
Happy Birthday to: 

Emma Lamke   6th 

 

Cavin Spitzmacher  9th 
 

Lindsey Jehu   15th 

 
Sticks & Stuff 
We appreciate your efforts to 
keep the park mowed, trimmed, 
and tidy.  We are done picking 
up pine needles for the spring.  
Please take your sticks, flower 
pot contents, grass clippings, and 
any pine needles down to the 
Village Brush Site located below 
the new Mrs. Sippy’s. Although 
the sign says “No Pine 
Needles”…they will gladly 
accept small amounts.  They just 
don’t want the entire Park’s 
supply, which is why we take 
care of them for you.   
 
 

Trempealeau Municipal 

Swimming Pool 

Opens Friday, June 6th  

 

 
  
We would like to welcome: 

 
� Jesi Theobald, Jon 
Hutzenbuehler and son 
Quentin to 23669 Pinewood 
Road. 
� Clayton and Jacque 
Johnson, and children Kaia 
and Gavin to 23866 S. Cedar 
Drive. 
� Deb Jacobs, Kaylee 
Jacobs, and her children 
Bentley and Claire to 12187 
N. Forest Drive. 

 
 

Blues Bash 
 

Saturday, May 31st  

 

Trempealeau Hotel 
 

2-11 pm 
 

 

 
Please slow down… 
School will be out shortly and the 
kids have already taken to the 
streets with the nice weather.  
We need to keep everyone safe. 

Eyes and Ears 
As a reminder…all of you are the 
eyes and ears of this community.  
Please let us know about street 
lights that are burned out and 
rules violations that we may have 
missed.  As always our goal is to 
keep Pinewood a neat, clean and 
safe community.  We couldn’t 
do it without you! 
 

New Addition 
The roads in the new addition are 
done and it is looking great!  
Hopefully the curb appeal will 
bring some new residents our 
way soon.  Those of you that 
live close know there have been a 
lot of people driving by to check 
it out. 
 

Mail 
Several tenants have complained 
about their neighbor’s mail 
showing up in their box.  If this 
happens, please place it in the 
outgoing mail slot and call or 
stop by the Trempealeau Post 
Office, 534-6571. 
 
 

 

 
Happy Father’s Day 
Sunday, June 15th 


